
Dear 
I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 

County Council.  
 

You requested copies of all the completed and published Domestic Homicide Reviews in your council 

district where the victim was male, and the perpetrator was female for the period February 2019 to 
August 2020.   

 
The county council doesn’t hold the DHR reports, however these reports are published on the website 

of the relevant District/Borough Council after they have been agreed with the Home Office. The 
DHR’s are the responsibility of the Community Safety Partnerships which are coordinated by the 

District/Borough Councils, hence their websites are used for publication. But these reports, at the 

right time in terms of the contents being agreed and any criminal processes completed, are put in the 
public domain. 

 
If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 

number above in any future communications.  

 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 

complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 
Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 

John Allison 
Information Officer 

Chief Executive’s Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 

County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 
Telephone: 0115 977 2788 
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